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UPDATE

We are delighted to welcome back our families
and children to school as well as our new families
after the summer break.  It has been a busy first
week back at Corsehill Primary School but
everyone has settled well into their new classes
with their new class teacher.
Our nursery is now open full year and from 8am -
6pm.  Our new nursery team have welcomed all
of our returning families this week as well as
some new families to the nursery.
If you ever have any questions or queries, please
do not hesitate to get in contact on 01294
552418.

Welcome Back To School!

What's Coming
up in

September?

Annual Data forms to
be completed and
sent back asap
Termly Top Targets
shared on Seesaw
Parent Council AGM -
17th September @
1:45pm
Meet the Teacher -
Friday 20th
September @ 2:15pm
Monday 23rd
September - Inservice
Day

This past week in
Corsehill

We have a brand new kitchen hatch for
serving our school lunch
Our new Area Inclusion Worker has
commenced her role - Andrea Salmon.
She will be out and about in the
playground and will be arranging a
meet and greet session in the coming
weeks.  Watch out for more information
on this.
Our new P1 children participated in
their first whole school assembly this
week.
P7 have been supporting their new P1
buddies to settle into school and in the
playground.

Read more
We will send out a monthly
newsletter keeping you up to
date with key events and
information happening in
school.  You can also find more
information on our school
website. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.
uk/na/corsehillprimary/


